
From: Vivian Sonnenborn <vsonnenborn@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 12:45 PM 

To: Mayor 

Cc: Donald Sonnenborn 

Subject: Pick up of recyclables 

 

Mayor Hochvert, 

 

 We have been Scarsdale residents for 38 years. Over time, we have lived in 

Greenacres and Fox Meadow. In both areas, we were pleased with the helpful 

services which we received from village sanitation employees. We have had pick 

up by the side of the house in both residences. Recent articles in the Scarsdale 

Inquirer have suggested a possible change in practice. 

 

At this time, it would be very disappointing to see this service reduced. While we 

enjoy good health, it would/ could be a hardship and discriminating to require 

residents to bring recyclables to the curb. In addition, to the degree that 

individuals vary with respect to the care with which they place paper recyclables 

etc curbside, this change could prove a significant blight on our lovely town. Not 

to mention the possibility of attracting rodents and other wild animals to what 

could be potentially messy recyclables strewn over the road. 

 

We hope to attend Monday's public meeting on this matter, but we thought it 

worthwhile to bring our concerns to your attention. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

Vivian and Donald Sonnenborn 

 
 


